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NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 

 
	

Dear	parents,	

I	hope	all	is	well	upon	receipt	of	this	letter.	I	want	to	thank	all	of	you	that	extended	yourselves	
and	provided	so	much	support	during	the	month	of	October.	We	had	an	amazing	month	with	
fundraising,	student	participation,	and	most	importantly	student	fun!	November	is	upon	us	
and	we	have	many	exciting	activities	planned.		

We	start	of	the	month	of	November	by	celebrating	our	students	of	the	month.	These	students	
went	above	and	beyond	in	their	academics	as	well	as	their	behavior.	This	month	we	will	kick	
off	our	annual	fundraiser	with	World’s	Finest	Chocolate,	Elf	and	Friends	sale,	two	bake	sales,	
and	our	first	nachos	sale.	We	will	also	have	two	days	when	the	students	may	wear	Mickey	
Mouse	attire	on	the	16th	and	western	attire	for	our	end	of	the	month	western	dance	on	the	
29th.	Please	come	and	celebrate	with	us	on	the	15th	as	we	recognize	our	Honor	Roll	students	
for	the	first	semester.	On	the	17th	we	will	be	attending	the	Miami	Book	Fair,	please	stop	by	the	
office	if	you	are	interested	in	volunteering	as	chaperones.		

As	customary,	there	will	be	no	classes	on	the	10th	in	observance	of	Veteran’s	Day	and	the	22nd-
24th	for	Thanksgiving.	We	wrap	up	the	month	with	our	NEHS	ceremony	on	the	29th	at	5:30	pm	
and	our	monthly	“Cafecito	with	Mr.	G”	on	the	30th.	I	look	forward	to	seeing	all	of	you	around	
campus	and/or	during	our	monthly	scheduled	activities.		

Thank	you	for	your	time	and	effort.	It	is	greatly	appreciated.		

Educationally	Yours,	

Guillermo	M.	Gonzalez	

 


